
District Recognitions



West Allis Central State Qualifiers

Congratulations to the WAC Cheerleading team 
on making it to State!

● Giada Duke
● Aniya Morgan
● Hailey Key
● Morgan Elgeti
● Gionna Ipsa
● Nazeli Abramyan
● Leah Munson
● Niamaya Leon



West Allis Central State Qualifiers

Congratulations to Deuce Sharp, Amadi 
Cameron, Anthony Galvez & Caleb Huber 
for competing at State this past weekend! 

Congratulations to Deuce Sharp for 
placing 8th!



West Allis Central Boys Basketball
Congrats to the boys basketball team for winning against Bradford High 
School to take home the Regional Championship. 

Central will take on Westosha Central this Thursday. The location and time 
are to be determined. 



Wrestling 100 Career Wins



Nathan Hale State Qualifiers

Congratulations to the Hale 
Cheerleading team for placing 
3rd at State in the 
non-tumble division!
● Audrina Dippel
● Lily Rageth
● Andrea Fitzgerald
● Cornesha Franklin
● Maya Noack
● Maya Tulach



Nathan Hale State Qualifiers
In her first appearance at WIAA State Gymnastics Meet, Riley Strube placed 14th in the Uneven 
Bars and 19th in the All-Around competition. 



Nathan Hale State Wrestling Qualifiers

Congratulations to Tristan North for 
finishing 3rd in individuals!

Congrats to the 
Hale wrestlers 
that qualified 
for individual 
state. 

Congrats to 
Kya Krueger- 
Kya is the 
first female 
wrestling 
state 
qualifier in 
Hale history!

The Boys Wrestling 
Team competed in the 
State Team Wrestling 
Tournament on Friday. 
They battled the four 
time defending champ 
Kaukauna in the 
quarterfinals. 
Kaukauna defeated us 
62-17. Wins were 
recorded by Tristan 
North, Brody Sardina, 
and Thomas Medley. 



1,000 Career Points

Congratulations 
to Senior 
Wilson Scherer 
for becoming 
the 5th player 
in school 
history to hit 
1,000 career 
points!



ADAMM
The Automotive Dealers Association of Mega 
Milwaukee (ADAMM) conducted their annual 
“Technicians of Tomorrow” competition on 
Friday, February 28th, at the Milwaukee Auto 
Show in downtown Milwaukee. Under the 
direction of autos teacher, Mr. Hart, 
Alexzander Lyles and Jackson Hauser, won 
the competition vs. seven other school teams 
finalists from southeast Wisconsin. They 
competed on a written test, hands-on skills, 
and ability to diagnose and repair problems 
on a vehicle within a specific time limit. 
Alexzander and Jackson walked away with 
some awesome prizes including a huge 
trophy, tools and technical college 
scholarships. The Nathan Hale Team 
appreciates the opportunity to be mentored 
by certified technicians from Heiser 
Automotive and Kunes Auto Group over the 
past few months building their knowledge 
and skills in preparation for this event. 



Bill Mitter Memorial Fundraiser

The Recreation & Community Services Department would like to thank the Bill Mitter Memorial 
foundation members for their generous donation of $2,750 to our Champion for a Child 
Scholarship Fund. Bill Mitter is an alumnus of the district as are his children. Bill’s wife, Lisa is an 
educator at FLW. Bill was actively involved in recreation programs as a child, adult and with his 
children. The Rec team (pictured here) had a great time bowling in this annual fundraiser.



Thank You West Allis Rotary Club!

On Thursday, March 6, the Recreation & 
Community Services Department was 
presented with a donation from the 
West Allis Rotary Club in the amount of 
$3,500. These funds are to help support 
the RAD (Recreation Adult Day) 
program. The program is planning to 
use the funds for a community outing 
and new program supplies. We would 
also like to recognize, Katie Lindgren, 
Adaptive Recreation & Inclusion 
Specialist, for building a great 
relationship with the Rotary Club.



Lt. Governor Rodriguez & State Representative Karen 
Kirsch visit the Recreation Center

Back in February, our WAWM RCS Recreational 
Adult Day Program learned about self-advocacy. 
Participants sent letters to state officials 
including State Representative Karen Kirsch. On 
Friday, we were honored to host Lt. Governor 
Sara Rodriguez along with State Representative 
Karen Kirsch. The purpose of the visit was to 
meet community members that utilize Medicaid 
for vital services that support and empower 
them as community members and individuals. 
They were given a tour of the Recreation Center 
and were able to see multi-generational 
programs during their visit. The tour concluded 
after meeting with participants in the RAD 
Classroom. Participants were able to ask 
questions to the representatives joining us this 
morning and highlight what makes them RAD. 


